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1. Collaboration and report on the work of OIML Technical Committee 6 (TC6) – Pre-packaged Products.

The meeting of OIML TC 6 Pre-packaged products took place in Tokyo, Japan 22 – 26 October 2012, the meeting covered:

 

· Quantity of Product in Pre-packages (OIML R87, Edition 2004)

· Labelling Requirements for Pre-packaged Products (OIML R79, Edition 1997)

· International System for the Certification of Prepackages.

· Other issues relating to goods packed by measure

Quantity of Product in Pre-packages (OIML R87)

Specific to the meeting was the revision of OIML R87 and of particular importance were issues around the statistical aspects of OIML R87, which were raised at the meeting in Washington (September 2011). As a result of this meeting it was decided to form a technical working group, comprising of expert statisticians with a view to try and resolve some of the outstanding issues. The group comprised of experts from the U.S.A, Japan, Australia and New Zealand. 

It is hoped that the findings of the technical working group can be agreed upon and incorporated into CD 1 of OIML R87.

Labelling Requirements for Pre-packaged Products (OIML R79)

Comments received on CD 2 of OIML R79, from TC members have been considered and where appropriate, have been incorporated into CD 3 for further consideration at the upcoming meeting.

International System for the Certification of Prepackages.

Comments received on CD 3 for International System for the Certification of Prepackages have been considered and where appropriate, have been incorporated into CD 4 for further consideration at the upcoming meeting.

Given the timing of the upcoming TC 6 meeting (22 – 26 October) and the subsequent APLMF meeting (6 – 9 November) a full report will be drafted in the week between the two meetings and released at the time of the APLMF meeting.
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